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Dear Honorable City Council Members, Please support the
Cultural Heritage Commission's recommendation and findings in
whole to designate 15526 Plummer Street built in 1914, as a
Historic Cultural Monument. This is the oldest home in North
Hills and one of the last intact examples of life during this time
period. The San Fernando Valley has changed so much since then
and will continue to change but we need to preserve and recognize
our history as we move forward. The home was built around the
time the Los Angeles Aqueduct was completed, which is
significant to the growth and development of the Valley pre
annexation to the City of Los Angeles. What would the San
Fernando Valley look like without the aqueduct? What would Los
Angeles look like without a robust San Fernando Valley? We
can't know that but we do have a last slice of what life looked like
back then and it should be preserved as a Historic Cultural
Monument to remember and learn from. Thank you for your time
and consideration. Jill



